

TOWN OF TRURO Water Resource Oversight Committee

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666

Notes of the Meeting of June 12th, 2012

Present were members Mark Peters, Amanda Reed, Peter Romanelli and Bill Worthington. Shannon Corea and Kevin Kuechler (Chair), were absent

Also present were citizens Gordon and Helga Lupien

Bill Worthington as acting Chair called the meeting to order at 4:57 PM after the conclusion of the meeting with Blake Martin of Weston & Sampson..

An invoice from Weston & Sampson for \$995 was approved.

The Committee voted to bring to the Selectmen a request to authorize payment of \$1,950 to Joe Hevener for database work and time teaching Kuechler on the use of the software. The approval included a request to have the funds encumbered until the invoice arrives, in the next fiscal year.

The next meeting of the committee will be held on Thursday July 19th at 3:30 PM. The meeting was adjourned at 5:08 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

William Worthington

approved 6/25/2012

